John Robert Murray passed away
at Stanton Territorial Hospital on
November 25, 2012, at 8:10 p.m.,
from the consequences of a stroke
sustained on November 3, 2012.

He will be dearly missed by his
wife, Pamela, in Yellowknife, and
his brother, William, and his cousins
Carolyn and Donald in New Jersey.

The family wishes to thank
Dr. Imlah and the other doctors
and staff who looked after John
in the hospital, for their kind and
compassionate care.

in lieu of flowers, donations can
be made to the Stanton Territorial
Hospital Foundation.

A memorial service will be announced at a later date.




